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October 15, 2006 – Please Pray for This Week’s Events:

Sunday:
Men’s Prayer Meeting (Room 12) 8:40 am
Sunday School for children & teens 9:50 am
Adult Bible Study "
Financial Principles - Mike O’Mara - upstairs
The Life that Wins - Mike Gannon - downstairs
Morning Service 10:50 am

Nursery: Kathy Peterson & Becky Nolder
Training Hour 5:30 pm

Men’s Meeting "
Ladies’ Meeting "
Baptist Boy's Battalion "
Gracious Girls Class "
Nursery for ages 0-24 months "
Ladies’ Practice

Evening Service 6:30 pm
Nursery: Leslie & Rebekah Kohl

Monday:
Hopevale 5:45 pm

Tuesday:
Gowanda Correctional Facility 7:00 pm

Wednesday:
Adult & Teen Bible Study 7:00 pm
Kids Clubs "

Nursery: Eva Buckland & Molly Walsh
Thursday:

Ladies’ Prayer Meeting  @ Jayne Gannon’s Home 7:00 pm
Gowanda  Nursing Home - First Time Ever! 7:00 pm

Friday:
Tri-State Youth Rally @ Calvary Baptist, Batavia 5:30 pm

Saturday:
Men’s Visitation 10:00 am
Teen Visitation 1:00 pm

Next Sunday am:
Nursery: Renae Garland & Lori Broughton

The “’Change’ the World Through Missions”
weigh off will be held Sunday, October 29 am &
pm. Remember the teams this year are ages 0-39
verses 40 and up. Bring all your loose change.

Thanksgiving Dinner
We will be having a Thanksgiving dinner

here at the church on November 22 at 6:00 pm.
Mark it on your calenders. The church will
make the turkey and we will have a sign-up for
all the fixin’s soon. Service will follow at 7:00 pm.

Thank you to all who helped in, participated in,  and attended the
great missions conference this year. Let’s keep missions in our heart.

Please fill out a Faith Promise Missions Giving Card today and
place the left side in the offering plate. Keep the right side as a
reminder.

Anyone in the Care Ministry or who would like to participate
in the care ministry is welcome to a covered dish dinner Friday,
November 17. It will held at the church at 7:00 pm. See Pastor
Kohl for more details.

Christmas Events
We will host the second performance of the Christmas Cantata

“Then Jesus Came” at our church on Wednesday, December 20 at
7:00 pm. Mark your calenders.

Also, our Annual Christmas Candlelight Service will be
December 24 at 7:00 pm

Attention Men!
The next Men’s Breakfast will be on Saturday, November 11 at

9:00 am. The meal is a “mystery” next  month. Come and see what
we will be having!

Our singles group will be reaching out to the Veterans on
Veterans’ Day again this year on Saturday, November 11 at 12:00
pm. The more loaves of bread made the more Veterans we will be
able to touch. If you like to bake, here is your chance to help.

Pastor Kohl will be speaking at the Missions Conference at
Prospect Avenue Baptist Church in Buffalo this Tuesday and would
like your prayers.



Great Quotes
“It takes two years to learn to talk and seventy years to learn to keep

your mouth shut.” ~ Unknown
“Jesus didn’t commit the gospel to an advertising agency; He

commissioned disciples.” ~ J. Bayly, 1920
“Ever step toward Christ kills a doubt. Every thought, word, and deed

for Him carries you away from discouragement.” ~ T.L. Cuyler, 1822

Christian America
In the late 19th century, Captain Alfred Thayer Mahan, United

States Navy, responsible for developing the doctrine of the
projection of U.S. Naval sea power, wrote books that were studied
by every class in Annapolis. This is what he said about another
Book: “Upon the Bible my life rests for whatsoever is good and
strong...Christ is to me one who speaks with authority no less
than  Divine, to whom I submit where I do not understand.”

Webster’s dictionary and his History of the United States were
not the only books that Noah Webster authored. His famous “blue-
backed speller” sold an incredible million copies a year--for one
hundred years! In one of his early editions appeared a Moral
Catechism--rules for moral conduct in which Webster stated:
“God’s Word, contained in the Bible, has furnished all necessary
rules to direct our conduct.”

On Sept. 07, 1864 a deputation of blacks from Baltimore
presented the 16th President with a Bible. In thanking them Lincoln
said: “In regard to this Great Book, I have but to say, it is the best
gift God has given to man. All the good Saviour gave to the world
was communicated through this book. But for it, we could not
know right from wrong. All things most desirable for man’s
welfare, here and hereafter, are to be found portrayed in it. To
you I return my most sincere thanks for the elegant copy of the
great Book of God which you present.”

The next election in America and New York State will be
November 7. Please pray that those who embrace Biblical
Christianity would get in office. VOTE! Proverbs 29:2


